
                                                                         June 1, 2020 

 

Hello Parents! 

 

         Well, here we go! This is the last month of school before summer 

holidays!! Thanks again for all your support from home, it is GRATELY 

appreciated!! I love to see the kid’s work posted on line, and our zoom 

visits last week really did my heart good…. 

         As mentioned in a previous email, our group zoom meetings will 

change from the usual Fridays at 4. Most families wanted to have that 

time to start their weekend family activities-of course! I do need to be 

mindful of sibling zoom meets, and that I will also be returning to the 

classroom during some days in June. This week we will have our zoom 

meeting on Wednesday at 3:30. I have asked the students to share a 

special photo from home with the group, and to bring their blue writing 

duo tang to the meeting. For the rest of June, I am going to suggest 

that we keep our group zoom gatherings on Wednesdays. I hope this 

will work better for my families.  

          This week the students will be working on multiplication and 

division in their Jump Math. I had a chance to go over two pages during 

our zoom meet. Please let me know if you would like me to set up an 

individual lesson with your child. I am certainly available to give one on 

one instruction with math, or any subject for that matter!  

Spelling sentences: 

1. I was really happy to share my pizza with my best friend. 

2. We will collect the litter in the park because it looks messy. 

Enjoy your week everyone! Thanks for all you do!    Mrs. Kruger 



           

            

          

 

           


